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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the "Commission") wishes to inform 

that there is still availability for the seminars «Seminars regarding CRD4» on 22 and 27 

January (Nicosia) and 29 January (Limassol). Applications will be accepted until 16 January 

2015. 

 

Further information can be found in the Circular C035. 

 
Nicosia, January 12, 2015 

http://www.cysec.gov.cy/Downloads/Circulars/2014/EPEY/C035%20IF%20Regarding%20CRD4%20seminars.pdf

